
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-03164

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Glenda DeLuca <deluca.glenda@yahoo.com>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 8:06 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of retail Forex

I feel that the proposed changes to leverage in the Forex market would be a disadvantage to United
States firms and individuals. Therefore I protest the passing of this new regulation.

Glenda G. DeLuca
PO Box 413
Tabiona, Utah 84072


